
TRACKDAYS AND TESTING

England progressed to Step 4 on the government’s roadmap on Monday 19 July, with the removal  
of almost all legal restrictions.

From this date onwards, the current restrictions on the use of garages and the number of people that 
can attend will be dropped. Spectators will also be permitted, whilst being discouraged from entering 
any working areas of the venue.

Whilst motor racing circuits are outdoor venues we recognise the importance of maintaining sensible 
precautions to reduce the risk of COVID-19 transmission. These are detailed below:

	 You should not attend a trackday or test day if you have tested positive for COVID-19 or you are  
	 legally required to self-isolate. If this applies, contact your event organiser as soon as possible

	 If you develop COVID-19 symptoms whilst participating in an event, or you are contacted by NHS Test 
	 and Trace and informed you need to self-isolate, you should leave the venue immediately and avoid 
	 any close contact with others

	 Event registration will continue to be completed online in advance

	 All buildings will be adequately ventilated to ensure fresh air flow in enclosed spaces

	 We will deploy enhanced cleaning, particularly on shared equipment and surfaces that people  
	 touch regularly

	 Hand sanitiser will be readily available across all our venues

	 We recommend the use of face coverings in enclosed indoor spaces. Please ensure you bring one with 
	 you to the event

	 Face coverings will be required for in-car instruction and ARDS tests if using an open face helmet

	 We will provide NHS QR code posters to enable visitors to check-in when they arrive at our venues

	 MSV staff who work indoors may be based behind Perspex screens or wear appropriate PPE

We want to ensure we can offer you the best possible experience and look forward to seeing you soon. 
Please respect each other, our employees and our guidelines on maintaining good hygiene.
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